
Newsletter: Wednesday 4th December 

L O V E  O N E  A N O T H E R ,  A S  I  

H A V E  L O V E D  Y O U ,  I N  O U R  

H O M E ,  S C H O O L  A N D  

P A R I S H  F A M I L I E S .  
 

@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

Dates for your 

diary. 

02.12.19 

Advent service 

04.12.19 

Puss in boots    

payments due in 

05.12.19 

Y1 Phonics Parent 

Meeting 

Year 6 class mass 

11.12.19 

Whole school trip to 

Puss in Boots 

13.12.19 

Christmas dinner & 

jumper day 

17.12.19 & 

18.12.19 

Nativity for Nursery 

& YR, 1 & 2 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.” 

RADIO STARS 

Yesterday morning, at              

approximately 9.30,           

members of our school choir 

were talking and singing on 

the radio.  It is a relatively 

new radio station called 

‘Radio Plus.’  All classes 

gathered the radio to listen 

to the children’s                       

performance.  The DJ was 

fantastic, and every one of 

the children got the chance 

to answer questions about 

Christmas.  They came 

across extremely well—so 

pleasant and polite.  They 

then performed their version 

of Little Donkey, whilst Mrs 

Ball accompanied them on 

the keyboard.  We are all so 

proud of them.  You can 

easily catch up if you visit 

their website.  Thank you to 

Mrs Ball for preparing them 

and for taking them in her 

own free time.  Thanks also 

to Mrs Maguire for going 

along too.  

ADVENT SERVICE 

Children have now made 

their advent wreaths for the 

classrooms.  It is lovely to 

see how different classes 

can add their own stylistic 

features.  Father David    

visited school on Friday to 

bless the wreaths, and our 

Christmas tree, so that they 

would be ready for when the 

children returned to school 

today to light the first       

candle—hope.   

PANTOMINE One last    

reminder for those parents 

who have still got to pay for 

the trip to the Belgrade.  

Final date for payment is 

today.  Thanks 

  

PHONICS MEETING 

Please do come along if 

you are able to the phonics 

meeting that is taking place 

on Thursday of this week. If 

your child is in Year 1 (or 

even YR or Y2) it will be 

really beneficial for you so 

you can learn about how we 

teach your child to read and 

also how you can then          

support them at home when 

they start to blend the             

different sounds they have 

learned.  We look forward to 

seeing you in school on 

Thursday.  

TIES IN SCHOOL 

I do not like to moan about 

ties again, but it seems that 

some children are getting a 

little complacent about 

wearing their ties.  The tie is 

part of our school uniform, 

and it has been now for 

over four years.  Please 

ensure your child wears 

their tie every day.  Also, so 

they always look smart, we 

do expect all children to 

wear their shirts tucked in.  

If any member of staff sees 

a child whose shirt is not 

tucked in they will be asked 

to tidy themselves up.  It is 

obviously much easier for 

them to do this when they 

are at home, so please  

support them with this.  It is 

such a simple thing to do 

but it makes such a             

difference to their overall 

appearance and the pride 

with which they wear their 

uniform.  Thank you, in  

advance.  

CHRISTMAS                                   

PERFORMANCES 

It will not be long now before 

our Early years and KS1          

children will be performing their 

nativity play.  To ensure that 

nobody is in breech of data 

protection laws, can we ask 

that you do not take any photos 

of any child other than your 

own.  We do politely request 

that these photos are taken at 

the end, and not during the 

actual performance, because 

often parents stand up to take 

them which then obviously 

blocks someone else’s view. 

We know it is an exciting time, 

especially if it is your child’s 

first nativity play, but we just 

request that everyone has  

consideration for all performers 

and all families.  Some of our 

children are not allowed to  

appear on twitter or Facebook, 

so it would be really sad if their 

photo appeared there without 

any consent being given.  

Again, we usually have no 

problem with our parents     

exposing others, but we do feel 

like we need to remind people 

each other. 

Please ensure you purchase a 

ticket from the office in plenty of 

time.  We have a capacity of 

100 per showing and we know, 

from experience, how           

disappointed our youngest   

children are in nobody comes 

to see them in their                

performance.  They are               

available from Mrs Gough    

every day. 

We look forward to seeing you 

there.  

 



 

“Kindness is free; let’s pass it on.” 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R   

Year 1 Kaiden Abdul 

Year 2 Richard Chey Chey 

Year 3 Heile Karolina 

Year 4 Teyah Oliver 

Year 5 Finley Fatou 

Year 6 Molly Natasha 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

a birthday during this week: 

Zane, Philipos, Matthew, Gian, Kaelon 

Class % Target met 

R 92.7 NO 

1 91.4 NO 

2 94.4 NO 

3 97.7 YES 

4 98.9 WINNERS 

5 94.6 NO 

6 96.7 NO 

 Helpful and 

loving 

Attentive and 

kind 

Listening and 

learning 

Open and     

honest 

1 19 10 47 4 

2 7 1 31 39 

3 18 2 14 34 

4 4 3 14 21 

5 16 15 54 4 

6 5 5 26 2 

Congratulations to Year 4 who 

have won the attendance prize 

for the period of 18/11/2019—

22/11/19 












